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American
Red Cross

Annual
Blood Drive(s)

There is a critical need for blood right now,
and you can make a life-saving difference.
Throughout June, July, and August, several
blood drives will be held at Salt Lake County
Libraries and the Government Center.

Scan the QR code and find a date and
location that works for you.

Your donation could mean everything to
someone in heed.

Together, let’s give the gift of life.

Wednesday, July 30th

Hunter Library =t
Wednesday, Aug. 6th ﬁ

Holladay Library

Tuesday, Aug. 12th

Salt Lake County Sheriff's Office

Monday, Aug. 18th

Riverton Library

Tuesday, Aug. 19th

Sandy Library

Monday, Aug. 25th
Ruther Tyler & Kearns Library




